
Cherry Class Newsletter 

September 2025

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new term  at Tokyo Hikarigaoka International

Preschool! 

I hope you all had a wonderful summer break and that you managed

to stay cool in this very hot weather we have been having. I look

forward to hearing about how the children enjoyed their summer!

We are excited to jump right back into our study this month!

This month we will revise the letter L and then work on letters M, N,

and O. We will also review our numbers, colors and shapes this

month.

Please note the school will be closed on Monday the 15  for

Respect for the Aged day as well as closed on Monday 22  and

Tuesday 23  for our schools anniversary and Autumn equinox day.
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We are looking forward to getting back into our usual routine again

and developing our English language skills. 

If you have any questions or requests, please let me know.

Thank you,

Ms. Kath 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1.

Welcome

back

2. 

Letter

activity

3. 

L Craft

4. 

Review

5. 

Review

8. 

Letter M

9. 

M Words

10. 

Numbers

11. 

M Craft

12. 

Review

15. 

Closed

16. 

N Craft

17. 

N Words

18.

Colors

19. 

Review

22. 

Closed

23. 

Closed

24.

O Craft

25.

O Words

26. 

Fun Day

29. 

Review
30.

Shapes

Schedule of Activities for

September

Reminders:

Closed on 

Monday 15 , th

Monday 22  and

Tuesday 23  
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Words to learn



Songs


